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Sal’s Night for PCP! 
Wednesday, Oct 16 
Please join us for delicious 
food and a night off from 

cooking and dishes!  

From 4-10pm, 10% of 
ALL dine in AND 

carry out profit will 
be returned to PCP! 
We will also be kicking off 
our raffle ticket sales that 

night. Look for our PTO 
table to pick up your 
tickets from 4-8pm. 

 
 

 

 
 

  Busy Barns Field Trip! 

We are all looking forward to the upcoming field 

trip to Busy Barns on Friday, October 11th. If you 

have not returned your form to me, I will need a 

verbal confirmation by Monday, October 7th, in 

order to reserve a spot for your family. You can 

then turn your form and money into me anytime 

that week before the trip. Hope you can all join 

us! 

PTO Meeting 
Tuesday, October 8th 8:15am 

Join us for snacks, conversation about what’s 

happening at school and a chance to win a door 

prize! Check out the attached agenda to see what 

we will be talking about. Remember, even if you 

can only come for part of the meeting, you can 

always sneak in or out! Hope to see you there. 

 
Tis the season for germs and sickness to start 

floating around! Help your child follow the steps 
for hand washing at home. 
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OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

Leaf Man by Lois Ehlert 

Bear Snores On by Karma Wilson 

We’re Going on a Bear Hunt by Michael Rosen 

The Busy Little Squirrel by Nancy Tafuri 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Upcoming Dates: 

October 8, PTO Meeting 8:15 

October 10, Scholastic Orders Due 

October 11. Busy Barns Field Trip 

October 16, Salamone’s PCP Pizza Night 

October 29-31, Classroom Halloween Parties 
(check calendar on family info board to see 
which day your child’s party is) 

Birthdays: 

10/9 Julius D. 

10/10 Dominic M. 

10/12 Zachary C. 

10/15 Kendell and Camden R. 

10/19 Carson K. 

10/26 Jaxson H. 

Happy Birthday from your family at PCP! 

************************************** 

Please remember, when it is your turn to 
bring snack, to label all food with your child’s 
name and the date. Please take left over food 
home with you each night. The State requires 
us to have all food labeled in the refrigerator. 

Thank you so much! 

 

School Recycling Program: 

We have a box available for recycling items 
such as cell phones, MP3 players, GPS 
devices, radar detectors, printer cartridges, 
DVDs, digital cameras, laptops, etc. A 
company accepts them for recycling and we 
receive a check. The box is located in the 
hallway on top of the coat racks. Thank you 
for your donations. 

 

 

 


